Upper Makefield Township Board of Supervisors
June 20, 2019 Meeting Minutes

The June 20, 2019 meeting to continue the Melsky Remand Hearing was called to order by Chair Tom
Cino at 7:05 p.m. In attendance were the following members of the Board of Supervisors: Chair Tom
Cino, Vice Chair Diana Nolan, Member Kris Ballerini and Member Ed Ford. Treasurer Mike Tierney
participated by telephone. Also in attendance were Township Solicitor Mary Eberle, Esq., Township
Manager David R. Nyman, Township Engineer Larry Young, P.E. and Chief Mark Schmidt.

There were also members of the public present.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE AND MOMENT OF SILENCE
Mr. Cino led in the recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance which was followed by a moment of silence.

MELSKY TRACT REMAND HEARING
Mr. Cino stated that the Melsky Tract Remand hearing would now commence. A stenographer was

present for the hearing.

A motion was made by Ms. Nolan and seconded by Ms. Ballerini to conclude the hearing at 8:40 pm.
Motion carried by a unanimous vote.

Mr. Young advised the Board that PennDOT would not approve the proposed color for the crosswalks
at Taylorsville and Route 532, and therefore they would only be applying white lines for the
crosswalks.

ADJOURNMENT
A motion was made by Ms. Ballerini and seconded by Ms. Nolan to adjourn the meeting at 8:45 p.m.

Motion carried by a unanimous vote.

Respectfully submitted,

Township Manager
Approved: July 16, 2019



